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Dear Business Owners, Community Leaders, and Generous Corporate Sponsors, 

 
The Friends of Boy Scout Troop 1785 are hoping to obtain donations to make our 

upcoming fundraising bingo a great success. This event will take place on June 21, 2024. We 

are hosting this event to raise money to help send the scouts of Troop 1785 to one of two 

camping events this summer.  Our older scouts will be going on a once-in-a-lifetime trip to 

the Philmont Scout Ranch in Cimmaron, New Mexico, and our younger scouts will be 

heading to a week of summer camp. These trips will allow the scouts to learn lifelong skills in 

many different unique areas of scouting. The scouts heading to Philmont are testing their 

scouting skills and pushing their limits as they’ll be hiking over 90 miles in 2 weeks.   

 
The Friends of Troop 1785 are looking for donations of merchandise and/or gift 

certificates, as well as cash donations. If you would like to make a cash donation, $100 would 

sponsor one of our regular games, or $200 would make you a sponsor of a special game 

(your company name will be prominently displayed on both the prize package as well as in 

the program).  You will also be recognized on the night of the event verbally. All donating 

businesses will be acknowledged at the event with your business name in our program 

recognizing your contribution to our community unless you specify that you wish to remain 

anonymous.  Sponsorships and tickets can be purchased at https://friends-of-troop-1785-

bingo.cheddarup.com. 

 
If you have questions or can help with a donation, please contact Katrina Williams, (443) 

790-0979 or katrinadwilliams@mac.com, or Amy Wangdahl, wangdahl.amy@dol.gov  

Donations can be mailed to Amy at C/O Troop 1785, 1464 Westcliff Drive, Pasadena, MD 

21122, or picked up at your convenience. 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for your donation and for supporting these fine 

young men and the upstanding values encouraged through scouting. 

 

 
Thank You,  

Katrina Williams & Amy Wangdahl  

Friends of Troop 1785 
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